Most Urgent

INSTITUTE OF HUMAN RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT
PRAJOE TOWERS, VAZHUTHACAUD.THIRUVANANTHAPURAM-14

No.Fin A1/796/2015/HRD Dated: 20.01.2017

CIRCULAR

Due to the present financial crisis, IHRD requested Government to
sanction additional Grant for meeting the Salary expenses and it is under the
consideration of Government. In connection with this, all the heads of
institutions are directed to enter the required data in the format forwarded
through the institutional gmail address, by 4 pm today. This may be treated
as most urgent
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